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Time to Shop! 

 
Dear families, 

 
It’s here! South Meadow's Scholastic Virtual Book Fair has begun! Our very own 

shopping site is open NOW until December 6th. Click below to get started: 

 
Campaign page for Virtual Bookfair (scholastic.ca) 

 
Share this link with Grandparents, too! Extended family can participate in the 

Virtual Book Fair from the comfort of home. 

 
Remember, all purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be redeemed for 

books which will go towards diversifying our school's library. 

 
Thank you for participating in our 

Scholastic Virtual Book Fair! 

 
Happy reading! 

 

South Meadow School Council 

 

SouthMeadowSC@hwdsb.on.ca 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5169771

